
November 14, 2007

Klondyke Ferry on Highway 661 near Fort Assiniboine
closes for the season
Athabasca... The Klondyke (Vega) Ferry on Highway 661 near Fort Assiniboine will be closed for the
season as of Nov. 15.
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Maintenance Contract Inspector
Barrhead
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Brian Bain
Local Area Foreman
Alberta Highway Services
Phone: 780-307-4161

To call toll free within Alberta dial 310-0000. 
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